Amanda Schnabel

From: ROBERT DJUPSTROM <rdjupstrom@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 3:44 PM

To: Amanda Schnabel

Cc: elfuge@comcast.net; groovdr7; donarnosti; tcasey@frontiernet.net;

hgiggoldman@msn.com; christine; Johnson, Tim; Craig Andresen;
genemerriam@icloud.com
Subject: Re: Written Comments to LSHOC

Hi Amanda;

On behalf of the Friends of Minnesota Scientific and Natural Areas (FMSNA), we would like to go on record in
support of the request before the LSOHC to fund the acquisition of Minnesota Scientific and Natural
Areas(SNA).

SNA sites are the crown jewels of Minnesota's natural heritage. They protect some of the most important sites
for natural communities and rare and endangered species, and offer countless opportunities for nature

interpretation and research.

Thank you for the opportunity to support this important acquisition request.

Sincerely,

Bob Djupstrom
Secretary, Friends of Minnesota Scientific and Natural Areas

3895 Cranbrook Drive
White Bear Lake, MN 55110

651-600-0622





